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Library Expansion Update: 
The Forest Lodge Library Board of Trustees did approve a schematic plan at the August FLL 
board meeting.  The FLL board; Amanda Westlund, library director; and Tom Westlund, of 
Westlund Consultancy will be presenting this plan, along with the results of the Spring 
Community Input Survey on September 19th.  There will be a 4pm presentation that day 
at the Namakagon Town Hall and again at 6pm that day at the Cable Community 
Center.  Light snacks will be available. All are encouraged to attend. 
 
The Book House has been cleared out of its contents and is ready for Dave Popelka when 
he is able to move the house, which is expected to happen in mid-September. 
The house move will be broadcast on the Forest Lodge Library facebook page and AirFox 
Photography is also possibly going to film the event as well. 
 
Donations are still being accepted in person at the library and online at our website.  
Thanks for all of the support! 
 
Library Programs: 

• Storytime and Crafts – twice a month 
• Silent Book Club – twice a month 
• Author Visit: Steve Fox & Carol Dunbar (partner activity with Redbury books) on 

Saturday, Sept. 21st at 2pm at the library 
• Adult Makerspace – September 24th activity: Acrylic Painting at the library – pre-

registration is required as space is limited at the library 
 
Other news: 
A new staff member joins our team! 
We welcome Rolfe Hanson as a library aide!  He lives in the Hayward area and has 
experience as a free lance writer.   
 
Website: 
Changes and upgrades are continued to be made on the website.  Feel free to check out 
our FLL library policies (now online), bios about our staff, staff reading picks and 
recommendations, updates to our facebook page, and updates to our library expansion 
activity.   
 
 
Respectfully submitted by 
Amanda Westlund 
Forest Lodge Library Director 
 


